
 

Date: Tuesday 12/15/2020 8:08 PM 

Dear Brink Prayer Team, 

*Thank you for praying for Gracie and her surgery today.  She had an osteotomy of the femur and the 

tibia which the doctor said went well.  The doctor said she would have a lot of pain coming out of 

anesthesia, and she does. Please pray for her comfort and healing. She’ll be in the hospital recovering 

over the next few days.  

Thanks for praying with us!  

Jason and Marcy  

 

Date: Thursday 12/10/2020 

Dear Brink Prayer Team, 

*Please pray for Gracie and her doctors as she will have an operation on her leg Tuesday December 15. 

The surgery will have 1, 2, or 3 phases to it. Each phase depending on the result of the previous phase. 

Please pray against any anxiety. Please pray for guidance for the doctors.  

Thanks for praying with us! 

Jason and Marcy Brink 

Respond to need.  Proclaim the Gospel.  Equip the church. 

 


